Following a program presented by Dr. Donna Brown on Social Development in Puppies the meeting was called to order by President, Stella Maunsell.

The minutes from the April 18, 1994 meeting were read and approved as read.

Treasurer's Report:

Checking account:

\$12,894.91

FTF

1,891.71

Savings account:

63,921.45

Cindy Luster, Treasurer, asked that all outstanding monies or bills be turned over to Cindy by May 31st, the end of our fiscal year so that the treasurers books can be balanced.

Stella introduced and welcomed guests.

M. F. Davis, Chairperson of the nominating committee asked for nominations from the floor—there being none the slate of officers and board members was accepted as presented by the nominating committee.

Stella read a notice from AKC regarding their continuing education program of the public on responsible dog ownership. Sallie Cooper is our club's education person.

Stella thanked whoever it was who tidied the storage room. We were all encouraged to make an effort to keep it that way.

The membership was reminded that the bulletin board in the entry area will display dated notices and one month will be the length of time that notices will remain on the board.

Beadsie Woo needs volunteers who have trucks to help remove old tires from the Harris Road property.

Membership Chairperson, M. F. Davis passed voting slips on the following for regular membership:

Terri Snodgrass and Stephanie Smith.

Fran Hoffman reported for obedience: Present classes are midway in progress and there will be an instructors meeting in the near future. Anyone interested in becoming involved with our obedience program should contact one of the obedience chairpeople.

On June 4th our club will host a CGC test. Sally Malek is organizing this event.

Cindy Luster reported that on April 29th and 30th of 1995 we will have Karen Pryor and Gary Wilkes here for a two-day seminar. This will be held at the Holshauser Bldg. in Raleigh at the State Fairgrounds.

Debbie Suggs is chairing the picnic. August was the month decided on and Debbie asked for menu suggestions.

Jeanne Simmons reported that several new services, (including eyes and chemotherapy) will soon be available through the Durham Vet. emergency service.

Following several brags the meeting was adjourned at 9:30 p.m.

Submitted with respect,
Marjorie J. White, Recording Secretary